



15th May 2020

As the weeks go by, we are all learning how to cope in our own way. Make sure you 

always have something to look forward to each day, whether that is a walk on the beach, 

a zoom call or a friendly wave over the garden fence! 

 

In school this week we held a virtual interview, which was a new experience for us all! 

Miss Campbell has been teaching in Year 3 this year on a temporary basis, and I am 

pleased to announce that she is now officially the Year 3 teacher! Congratualations! 

 

You will know that the Government plan is to reintroduce Reception and Year 1 back into 

school from June 1st . This is, as yet, unconfirmed, and we will let you know as soon as a 

definite decision has been made. 

Please carry on the good work on Seesaw, and enjoy the sunshine! 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all those people who are pulling together and 

going the extra mile at this tricky time. I know of so many who are thinking of others, and 

doing everything they can to make life as good as it can be. Little acts of kindness go a 

very long way. 

Keep safe, and be kind to one another. 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson 


